
🌊 The Big Dip – In Support of The Fishermen’s
Mission! 🦞

We’re the team from The Potted Lobster, and we’re
braving the icy North Sea for a fantastic cause! Our

Big Dip is all about raising money for The
Fishermen’s Mission, a charity that supports the
incredible fishermen who make our restaurant

possible. Without their hard work and courage at
sea, we wouldn’t be able to serve the delicious

seafood we all love. So, we’re taking the plunge to
say thank you — and we need your help! 💙

WE NEED YOU!

👉 Sponsor our Big Dip and help us make a real splash for a great cause!

📱 Scan the QR code below to donate and show your support!


